From: Growth Development [GrowthDevelopment@severntrent.co.uk]

Sent: 18 June 2018 12:00

To: Maher, Simon; _WEB_NDP Consultation

Subject: RE: Dursley Neighbourhood Developmnet Plan - Notice of Publication

Attachments: Dursley 1 Response.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for giving Severn Trent Water the opportunity to comment on Dursley Neighbourhood Development Plan.

We currently have no specific comments to make however, please keep us informed as your plans develop and when appropriate we will be able to offer a more detailed comments and advice.

We have attached some general information and advice for your information.

Best Wishes,

Sewerage Management Planning (SMP) – Strategic Catchment Planner Infra Business Planning

Email:

WONDERFUL ON TAP



Dear Sir/ Madam,

Notice of Publication of the Dursley Neighbourhood Development Plan proposal under Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (As Amended) and the Localism Act 2011

On 25th May 2018 Dursley Town Council submitted their draft neighbourhood plan and related documents to Stroud District Council. The plan and accompanying information (including details of where to find hard copies) are available to view on: https://www.stroud.gov.uk/environment/planning-and-building-control/planning-strategy/neighbourhood-planning/emerging-neighbourhood-plans/dursley-town-council-plan

You are receiving this email because under Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (As Amended), Stroud District Council is required to notify consultation bodies which have been referred to in the consultation statement, that the plan proposal has been received. The Council would also like to take this opportunity to invite comments ahead of the submission of the neighbourhood plan to independent examination.

The period for making representations runs from 15th June 2018 to **27th July 2018**. Comments should be sent to ndp.consultation@stroud.gov.uk or in writing to: (Neighbourhood Planning Officer), Stroud District Council, Ebley Mill, Ebley Wharf, Stroud, GL5 4UB

Any representations may include a request to be notified regarding Stroud District Council's decision under regulation 19 to "make" the submitted Neighbourhood Plan part of the development plan for the Stroud district.

Please be aware that all comments that we receive will be publicly available and will be included on our website.

Yours Sincerely

Neighbourhood Planning Officer Stroud District Council

Tel: 01453 754339 www.stroud.gov.uk



Please note: Personal data is processed in accordance with the Council's Privacy Notice. Please see https://www.stroud.gov.uk/search?q=Privacy+notice Sections 1 to 10 and for details affecting Planning Strategy, please see our Data and Privacy policy here.

The information included in this e-mail is of a confidential nature and is intended only for the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is prohibited and may be unlawful. Disclosure to any party other than the addressee, whether inadvertent or otherwise is not intended to waive privilege or confidentiality.

Severn Trent Plc (registered number 2366619) and Severn Trent Water Limited (registered number 2366686) (together the "Companies") are both limited companies registered in England & Wales with their registered office at Severn Trent Centre, 2 St John's Street, Coventry, CV1 2LZ

This email (which includes any files attached to it) is not contractually binding on its

own, is intended solely for the named recipient and may contain CONFIDENTIAL, legally privileged or trade secret information protected by law. If you have received this message in error please delete it and notify us immediately by telephoning +44 2477715000. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, distribute, reproduce, retransmit, retain or rely on any information contained in this email. Please note the Companies reserve the right to monitor email communications

in accordance with applicable law and regulations.

To the extent permitted by law, neither the Companies or any of their subsidiaries, nor any employee, director or officer thereof, accepts any liability whatsoever in relation to this email including liability arising from any external breach of security or

confidentiality or for virus infection or for statements made by the sender as these are not necessarily made on behalf of the Companies.

Reduce waste! Please consider the environment before printing this email